Dear Wayne,

I've subscribed to all these lists, and printed them off for my friend Barvara who came last night. We had the best time, thanks. I think Barvara will network with her many community contacts, so more good people will be attracted to the "honey pot" (Hm, interesting that jars of honey are being sold at Humph Hall ...). Pooh would be happy!

Someone said last night that they thought it was the BEST concert yet. Perhaps it was. I think they're all good.

Everyone had a chance to shine - and they did.

The very special items for me were "Let the Mystery be / Pie in the Sky" and "No-one Stands Alone". How wonderful it was that everyone was of one heart and mind, and rose to join hands at the end. Thank you Jill.

May the Mystery continue to bless you all, with lots of love,

Lindy Reid